
January 14, 2020 

 

Meeting called to order by Rick van Rijn at 6:32 p.m.    

Tammy McCarter made a motion for the Meeting Minutes to be read from 

last month.  It can be found on our GHS Booster website, Kelly Adams 

accepted and Judith Smith second it.  

Treasurer report was read by Brandi Gray. Motion made to accept the 

report by Tammy McCarter and Regina Turner second it. 

Regina Turner wanted to discuss someone taking over the Band Banquet. 

Regina wants to set up the date for the Banquet, get volunteers to help, set 

up tables, food list, etc.  Mike Williams said that he would be happy to set 

that up. 

Regina said that we are going to have a Spring Bazaar here at GHS on 

April 4
th
.  One Food truck is already booked for us. She is going to ask 

another food truck.  If you pre register by March 3
rd

, the cost to be a vendor 

is $20.  After that it will cost $30.  If it rains, Mr. Humber has the gym 

reserved. We need to post on Facebook about our event to bring more 

people to come.  We are also adding a 5k the same day.  There will be 

more info to come.  We have a flyer that we can start posting it.  

Brandi Gray said that the trailer is starting to peel off.  We may need to 

make a phone call to see what needs to be done.  We also need to fix the 

shelves and the floor needs to be repaired. Rick and Bob said they can 

work on the inside of the trailer.   

Mike Williams wants to have a Chili Cookoff for a fund raiser.  Regina 

suggested that we could have this in the fall or early winter this year. 

Next months meeting will be Tuesday, February 11, 2020. 

Tammy McCarter motion to adjourn meeting and Judith Winters second it.  

Meeting adjourned at 7:05 p.m. 


